
Neighbourhood	Plan
Summary	of	Activity	So	Far

Since	October	2015	everyone	in	the	Parish	of	North	Newnton has	had	the	
chance	to	give	their	views	and	opinions	about	what	they	believe	is	
important	for	our	community.		We	have	gathered	this	info	in	the	following	
ways:

• Parish	Questionnaire	– October	2015
• Community	consultation	(Hilcott Village	Hall)	– May	2017
• Community	consultation	(Woodbridge	Inn	Pub)	– July	2017	

The	total	number	of	people	attending	the	community	events	was	45,	and	
77	people	responded	to	the	Parish	Council	questionnaire.		The	
information	gathered	is	being	used	to	shape	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	for	
our	Parish.		

The	results	in	full	are	detailed	under	‘Community	Engagement’	on	our	
Parish	website	nnpc.org.uk and	the	conclusions	are	below.

CONCLUSIONS:

• We	care	very	much	about	our	natural	environment	and	open	views.

• North	Newnton is	more	open	to	new	building	than	the	other	villages,	
however	in	general	there	is	some	support	for	balanced	development.	

• We	are	very	disturbed	by	traffic,	in	terms	of	speed	and	pedestrian	
safety.

• We	have	a	good	community	spirit	and	would	like	it	to	be	even	better.

The	first	step	is	to	use	this	information	to	create	our	Vision	and	
Objectives,	which	is	a	critical	part	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan.		Everything	
we	do	going	forward	will	stem	from	this.
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The Steering Group is assessing sites for suitability for a ‘Local Green Space’ designation in our 
Neighbourhood Plan.  Local Green Space designation is a way to provide special protection in the 
Plan for green areas of particular importance to local communities. 

For a space to be eligible, it must be of particular local importance with regard to beauty, 
wildlife, tranquillity, recreation or historic significance.  It also must be small, not an ‘extensive’ 
area and in, or near to, the community which uses it.  So far, two sites have made the short 
list: Martins Close Green and the Hilcott Pond. 

As part of the process of designating the Local Green Spaces we need to ask the community 
their opinion on the potential designations.  Please let us know your thoughts on the two sites 
on the short list, as well as sending in any other Local Green Space suggestions, by filling out and 
returning the short form available at the Annual Parish Meeting and on the Parish website. www.
nnpc.org.

Closing date: June 30, 2018

Local Green Spaces

1. 	 Do you agree that the suggested Local Green Spaces below are locally significant and should 
be designated a Local Green Space in the North Newnton Neighbourhood Plan?

 
	 Martins Close Green			   YES		  NO		  please tick

	 The Pond, Hilcott			   YES		  NO		  please tick	
 
2. 	 If yes, how are the sites locally significant to you? 	 please tick
 
	 Martins Close Green	 beauty	 wildlife	 tranquillity	 recreation	 historic significance

	 The Pond, Hilcott	 beauty	 wildlife	 tranquillity	 recreation	 historic significance

 
3. 	 Please give your comments on how the sites fall into the above criteria in the box below:
 

 
4. 	 Finally, please let us know any other suggestions that you have for a potential Local Green 

Space in the box below. 
 

 

Please complete the form below:


